
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KinderCottage Preschool 
February 2024 

A Ministry of Redeemer Lutheran Church 

3204 S. Lakeport Sioux City, IA 51106 (712)276-1123 

KinderCottage Direct line (712)224-2273 

              

      

      We are amazed at how fast the month of January has 

gone and how much snow we have been getting!!  Please 

remember to have a seasonally appropriate change of 

clothes in your child’s backpack in case of any accidents! 
 

 The MWF classes will be working on the letters, “Q”, “H”, 

“N” and “X”, as well as the colors red and pink, the 

numbers 4 and 20 and the shapes of a heart and a fish. The 

T/Th classes will be working on the letters, “Q”, “R” and 

“S” as well as the colors, brown and blue. 
 

     We will celebrate Valentine’s Day with class parties on  

 Tuesday, February 13th, for the Tuesday/Thursday class    

(16 kids) and on Wednesday, February 14th, for the MWF 

class (15 kids) If you would like to send Valentines with your 

child that is fine but it is NOT required!  We ask that if you 

do send something with your child, have your child sign 

their name to the cards and not address them to specific 

children.  This makes it much easier for them to pass out! 
 

     As a reminder to all parents, KinderCottage Preschool 

follows the Sioux City Community Schools for weather 

cancellations.  If they have a 2 hour late start our morning 

class is cancelled and extended day will start at 10:45 AM, if 

there is a 2 hour early out our extended day students would 

be out at 1:15 PM.  If they are closed for the day so is 

KinderCottage Preschool. 
 

     Both classes will hear the Bible stories Two Miracles, 

Best Friends, A Fisherman’s Net and Jesus Feeds Thousands. 
 

 Blessings* Tara, Michelle & Kimberley 

 

February Dates to 

Remember 

13 & 14*Valentine Parties 
 

28*No Preschool/ Lenten 

Meal Fundraiser   

              

 

 February Birthdays 
 

18*Beckett Peek 

22*Callen Smith 

23*Oliver Mehlhaff 

 

 

 

 

Christmas  

Show and Tell  
 

Our first days back to 

preschool in January 

EVERYONE is 

encouraged to bring 

ONE item they received 

for Christmas to show 

their classmates.   

The only rules are that 

they bring just ONE  

item and it MUST fit in 

their back pack! 

Thank You! 

Fall 2024 

Enrollment 

We are now taking 

enrollment for our Fall 

2024-25 classes! 

You may pick up a form 

from one of our staff at 

the preschool, call us at 

712-224-2273 OR you 

can go online to the 

church website, 

redeemersiouxcity.com 

and click on the link to 

the preschool for a form 

Please feel free to share 

this information with 

anyone you know 

looking for a preschool! 


